
The team here at The Cooperator shares your concerns about the coronavirus/COVID-19 outbreak. We

are committed to looking out for the health and well being of our attendees, exhibitors, and event staff

members.

 

Out of an abundance of caution, we have made the difficult decision to postpone the Chicagoland

Cooperator Expo scheduled to take place at the Rosemont Convention Center on July 14, 2020.

 

Our Fall Expo will move forward as scheduled at The Navy Pier Convention Center on October 22, 2020

and our Spring Expo will be back in 2021 on June 16th of 2021.

 

We want to keep everyone safe, healthy, and able to focus on getting the most out of their day at the

show, and we feel that rescheduling is the best way to achieve that.

 

Rest assured that the show will go on -- and will deliver all the education, networking, business

opportunities, and professional development that make The Cooperator Expo such a dynamic, must-

attend event every year.

 

Please continue to follow our social channels, as well as the Expo website to get the latest updates for

attendees and exhibitors. We look forward to seeing you at our next event.

 

Be safe. 

 

 

Sincerely,

 

 

 

Yale Robbins

President

The Cooperator
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